Procedure 2-17

CHILD & FAMILY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMS

Procedure for Parent Teacher Conference 

Parent Teacher Conferences (PTC) will be held at the center to share progress and plan for each child with the parents.  
· Conferences will be held a minimum of twice a year for the center-based program option.  Conferences for the home base model will be conducted in the home.
· Schedule appointments for parents to come into the center.  Plan a minimum of 30 minutes for each conference.
· Conferences will be arranged to meet the needs of parent schedules, taking into consideration work schedules and transportation needs.

· The teacher will coordinate and facilitate the conference with the parent.  Other staff or professional service providers may be involved when appropriate.
· A spring conference will be held at the center for all parents.  
· For children moving on to kindergarten, staff will follow and include the information in Transition Policy 5-26 and may use the Transition Meeting Preparation Procedure 5-26a.  The Transition Meeting Summary Form 5-24 may be completed at this time.   
· Refer to 2-17a for additional PTC guidance.  
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